
SB 842 is AN ACT CONCERNING HEALTH INSURANCE AND 
HEALTH CARE IN CONNECTICUT.  

 

Please do not pass this bill, it will  

• Kill good-paying private sector insurance jobs in our state 

• Raise the cost of private and employer health insurance 

• Force people onto Medicaid 

• Put Connecticut taxpayers on the hook to pay for the government-run program's 

future losses. 

We do not need this plan, it would bring us closer to a Socialist/Communist 
state and country. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Cheryl Marceau 
Ridgefield, CT 
 


